
Dear Ma Sio

Thank you for your letter.

I object to the proposal rezoning of Public Recreation land at the rear of 88 Bower Street, Manly.

l Public Recreation land is scarce and every bit of it should be kept. 
l To rezone the land would result in a reduction of the amenity of the area. 
l This piece of land might provide an accessway in the future. 

Please keep it zoned as Public Recreation.

Regards

Catherine Veech
Town Planner
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